
Collegium musicum News for September 

Cold weather is just 
around the corner.  

Don’t forget we can 
order Collegium Jackets 

this year.  Hoodie’s, 
sweatshirts, & long 

sleeves are available 
now see Mr. Harkless 

for further details.  

  

Barboursville Arts & Craft Fair 

 

Sept. 13th and 14th we will be 
singing to kick off the Festival 

events.  We have also been 
given a table area to sell 

baked goods, a few crafts, and 
face paint.  Mr. Harkless will 

be out of town Sat.  We need 
people to set up on Fri. 

around 3pm and Sat morning 
at 8am.   We will have a work 
sign up sheet for scheduled 
work times.  If anyone has a 

10x10 pop up canopy we can 
borrow that would be great.  

Text Jennifer Pope at 208-
2017.  I will not be able to be 

there Fri. or Sat til around 
4:30pm.   

We need all hands on board!! 

Thank You 

 

Ireland payments Don’t forget to be 
making payments on your trip.  Even 
small payments add up.   

** Reminder: Ren-Fest will be 
October 16th & 17th (provided 
it gets approved). 

We would like to do a pictures this year.  
 Group as well as individual.  



We have been invited to WVU 
to sing.  This will be around 
the weekend of Nov. 17th.  It 

has not been approved yet but 
it may be a weekend trip and 
we  will need the appropriate 

amount of chaperones.  So 
please save this date if you can 

help out on this trip.   

 Fundraisers  
• Food Fair Community 

Program 
• Save A Round Coupon 

Books 
• Advertisements 
• Car Decals ( going on now) 
• Collegium Shirts/Hoodies 

etc. 
• Personalized key chains 

 If you take any pics during 

the year of the kids (behind 
scenes),  please send them to 
jennilou2@aol.com or text 
them to me at 304-208-2017 
so we can post on web site, 
or use them for end of year 
banquet.  

mailto:jennilou2@aol.com


Save Around coupon 
books will go on sale 
in early September.  
They will be $20.00 
and if we sale over 
351 as a group we 

have a great 
opportunity to profit 

$10.00 a book!! 
 
 

WOW!! 

For every 5 books you 
sale you will receive one 
book free.  The choice is 
yours. You can keep it, 

or sell it for more profit 
toward the trip……  

Thank you to those who sold the Macy’s 
coupons.  The group that stood out front of 
Kroger's and on your own.  Hopefully this 

was helpful on your account.    Give your left 
over coupons to Leslie Flohouse please. 

Please see Jeff Adkins if you 
have not received your Food Fair 
card.  

Sept. 21st we are having a yard 
sale in Milton down from Rite 
Aid.  We are being aloud to 
borrow a yard next to the main 
strip.  Please go through any old 
stuff that will sell (not junk). 
Post on FB to see if anyone 
wants to donate anything for 
this cause.  We need a few 
parents to help out with this.  
Tables, racks, etc.  Joyce 
Bellomy is heading it up please 
call or text her for more details 
or if you can help 942-4132 
7am til around 1pm.   


